
From:                                         WordPress <wordpress@npf.ie>
Sent:                                           28 October 2017 11:27
To:                                               National Planning Framework
Subject:                                     Ireland 2040 Submission from Robin Dingle
 
Name: Robin
Surname: Dingle

 
 
Message:
It is with great surprise & regret that I see Drogheda completely overlooked in the draft plan. It is
inconceivable that the largest town in Ireland does not feature. Immediate action must be taken!
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